
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     It has certainly been wonderful to have all our Cubbies back to school both in the bricks and 

   mortar and mySchool online setting. We are now at a point where we need to provide consistent 

   instruction and supports to our students.  Therefore, we ask that students stay put with your 

   selected schooling option. All changes moving forward will need administrative approval.   

As you know we have made many modifications to our campus this year and things are going really well. Our Cubbies have 

learned the routines and adapted well. At this time, district has stopped all visitors on campus for the first semester 

and will reassess the protocols for the second semester.  

 

This month we will push out our Annual Open House information and Title One Meeting virtually. Please look for it soon.   
 

Once again, we are very fortunate to have a dedicated PTO that supports the instructional and enrichment programs at 

Cypress.  We invite you to join our PTO. Please reach out to our secretary, Mrs. Hemby to let her know if you are 

interested and our PTO will get back to you.   
 

As a school, we know that communication is of the utmost importance in establishing a successful home/school 

partnership.  In an effort to inform our parents about policies and procedures, we have created a Student/Parent 

Handbook which is in your child’s planner and online for grade levels without planners. The Student Code of Conduct is 

also an important document that should be reviewed each year with you and your child. One addition to the Student 

Code of Conduct is about requirement of wearing masks and actions that will be taken for non-compliance behavior. 

Please review that section with your student(s) as well. As the school year began, the schoolwide expectations, were 

reviewed with your child by his or her teachers along with our Positive Behavior Support System and the incentives they 

can earn by earning Cub tickets.  
 

Mrs. Tonello, our Assistant Principal and I are so grateful for your support and we want to ensure we have an extremely 

safe, productive, and a successful school year with your children. Here are a few things you can do to assist us and your 

child: 

1.     Make sure your child gets to school every day, on time by 9:38 A.M., as we start at 9:40A.M. 

2.     Make sure your child is prepared to learn and participates in school each day.  

3.     Communicate with your child’s teacher(s), as soon as you know of any issues that might negatively impact your 

child.  

 

Hears to a great school year! Stay well! 

Mrs. Berryhill, Principal 

 

Cypress Business and Community Partners 
We would like to thank the following members of our Cypress 

Community for partnering with us.  Through donations from the 

community, our students, staff, and families benefit with extra 

resources for a successful school year! 

 

Janet Litzel, Seven Springs Golf and Country Club, The Rooney Family 

Culver’s, The Lovelle Family, The Eller Family, Postal Employees at 

Trinity Annex, The Sjowall Family, Jenna Katsiopis and Friends, and 

the Papapanos Family. 

Looking for temporary work? 

Want to make extra money for the 

holidays? 
 

Pasco County Schools is looking for Guest 

Teachers!  If you are interested, or would like 

further details, please Debbie Hemby at 727-774-

4500. 



 Dear Families,

Big changes are coming to the Box Tops for Education Program, and you’re the first to know!

Over the summer, you'll begin to see some participating brands change their packaging from the 

traditional Box Tops clip to the new Box Tops label.

Going forward, instead of clipping from packages and checking expiration dates, all Box Tops will be 

earned digitally by scanning your receipt. The Box Tops for Education team is hard at work building a 

NEW-and-improved, user-friendly Box Tops mobile app that will be ready this summer.

The new app will feature state-of-the-art technology that allows you to scan your stor e receipt, find 

participating products and instantly add Box Tops to our school's earnings online. 

As we mentioned above, some brands have already started to update their packaging in advance. 

Until the new app launches, if you see the new Box Tops label on packages, you can use the current 

Box Tops Bonus App to earn Box Tops for that product. Simply download the app, select the bonus 

of er for the product you've purchased and scan your receipt to earn.

If you still have traditional Box Tops clips at home, be sure to send them to school. We will still earn 

cash for all clipped Box Tops until they expire. Better yet, once the new app launches, you can 

“double dip” during the packaging transition by clipping the traditional Box Tops AND scanning your 

store receipt containing participating products.

Thanks for helping our school get what it needs!

NO MORE CLIPPING

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

SEE HOW AT

BTFE.COM

SEE THIS...

CLIP IT

WHEN THE NEW APP LAUNCHES, BE SURE TO 
DOWNLOAD IT OR UPDATE YOUR EXISTING APP:

LEARN MORE ABOUT THESE CHANGES AT 

SEE THIS...

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

BTFE.COM/SNEAKPEEK


